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Community Services

Community Van

The Burwood/Pegasus Community Van is available from
the Service Centre. The van is an 11-seater and is
available for use by community groups. There is no
charge for its use other than replacement of any fuel
and oil used.  The van is available to Burwood/Pegasus
activity groups.  On application it may be available to
residents outside of the Burwood/Pegasus community.
The vehicle is for use within the Canterbury province
and only on sealed roads.  Applications and criteria for
the van’s use can be obtained from the Shirley Service
Centre.

Holiday Programmes

Holiday programme information is available from the Service Centre.  Programmes are planned
and managed by the Leisure Unit and are generally staged at:

• Queenspark School • Wainoni School • Parklands Community Centre •
• South New Brighton Community Hall •

The programmes cater for children from 5-12 years, with differing activities offered to meet
the needs of younger and older children alike.  They aim at providing children with a well-
rounded programme which includes arts and crafts activities, outings and physical activities.

The locations and content of these programmes may change over time to keep pace with the
changing demographics and needs of local communities.  The continuity of these programmes
is also dependent on funding being allocated.

Various community groups also run holiday programmes.  Information relating to these
programmes can be obtained from Recreation Advisory staff, phone 372-2663 or 025-229-
7418.

After School Programmes

'Kidsfun' After School Programme is run from two venues:

Parklands Community Centre Aranui Primary School
Thursday 3.00pm - 4.30pm Friday 3.00pm - 4.30pm

This is a free after school programme operating during school term time. The programme
provides professional, trained staff.  Kidsfun aims at providing children with a well-rounded
programme, which includes a mixture of arts, crafts and physical activities.

The programmes give children something constructive to do with their spare time in a friendly,
non- threatening environment.

The locations and content of these programmes may change over time to keep pace with the
changing demographics and needs of local communities. The continuity of these programmes
is also dependent on funding being allocated.

Shirley Service Centre cont’d ...


